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On-Market Share Buy-Back Program Update 

 

FleetPartners Group Limited (FPR or Group) provides an update for the market on its 
ongoing on-market share buy-back program.  

The on-market share buy-back program was established by the Board as the preferred 
mechanism to return capital to shareholders in the absence of distributable franking 
credits. 

FPR is therefore pleased to announce the re-commencement of the on-market share buy-
back program from Monday 2 September 2024 until the blackout period commences on 1 
October 2024, given our ongoing strong generation of capital. More detail is intended to be 
provided at the FY24 results briefing. 

 

Authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 

 

ENDS 
 
 

Authorised by: 

Board of Directors 

FleetPartners Group Limited 

Investor enquiries 

James Owens 

Chief Financial Officer 

James.Owens@fleetpartners.com.au  
+61 416 407 826 

 

mailto:James.Owens@fleetpartners.com.au

